NO FOOD
DELIVERIES
ALLOWED

EFFECTIVE, OCTOBER 31, 2022

OR GRUBHUB.

FOOD DELIVERED TO STUDENTS BY
OUTSIDE DELIVERY COMPANIES WILL
BE RETURNED TO THE FOOD
DELIVERY COMPANY.

PLEASE REMEMBER THAT ONLY PARENTS
AND IMMEDIATE FAMILY MEMBERS IN
SKYWARD CAN DELIVER FOOD TO
STUDENTS DURING THE SCHOOL DAY.
STUDENTS WILL EAT THEIR DELIVERED
LUNCH IN THE FRONT OFFICE TO
PREVENT STUDENTS FROM SHARING
OUTSIDE FOOD WITH OTHER STUDENTS.

THIS IS TO BETTER ENSURE THE
SECURITY OF THE SCHOOL AS WELL AS
TO MINIMIZE DISRUPTIONS TO THE
SCHOOL DAY.



